
 
 

5-6-2023 

 

Good Morning Seaford Community, 

I received the following message from the Nassau County Police Department Office of 

Homeland Security regarding an incident that occurred on Twin Lane in Wantagh: 

" 7th Precinct units received multiple calls for a male driving around in a gray 

Nissan SUV talking to young girls and trying to talk them into his car. All 

victims ran home and reported the incident to their parents. 

Detectives are looking at video to try and get a good look at his license plate." 

 

If I learn more information, I will send you an update.  Please remind your children not to 

engage with strangers. Together, we will further the safety in the Seaford Community. 

Enjoy this beautiful day. 

 

 Sincerely,  

 

Adele V. Pecora  

 

Adele V. Pecora, Ed.D.  

Superintendent of Schools 


